The Senate Budget Subcommittee number two is considering a recommendation to lend $100 million from the Public Transportation Account to the General Fund Account.  Staff is working with California Transit Association to communicate the statewide impact of this proposed loan. The proposal could reduce Los Angeles County transit operations by $17 million.  The Budget Subcommittee is continuing to meet and address the various ways the State can meet the budget deficit.  

Governor Davis is tentatively scheduled to release the revised May budget on Tuesday, May 14.  

